
 
 
 
 

 

RICHMOND ∙ LITCHFIELD 

THOROUGHFARE BRIDGE REHABILITATION 

THOROFARE ROAD CLOSURE 

 
 
Scott Construction Corporation will be closing Thorofare Road to 
complete the rehabilitation of Thoroughfare Bridge (3925) over 
Pleasant Pond for MaineDOT.  Thoroughfare Bridge is located 
approximately 0.4 miles westerly of Route 201. The closure will start 
at 7:00 am on Monday, June 26, 2023 and will be open to traffic on 
or before Wednesday, October 4, 2023.  Detour routes will be 
provided.  If there are any questions, please contact the office at 207-
632-0521. WIN: 23655.00 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


